
From: Michael Petrishin 
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 9:36 AM 
To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Pictures of 7 Vertically Straight Light Blocking Fence posts near the Shed with a 
difference of 1 Degree Positive or Neaitive from 90 Degrees 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.  

Hi Clara, 
So, I'm trying to send 7 pictures at a time of all the fence posts in this area to see if you will receive 
them.. 
These pictures are of 7 vertically straight Light Blocking Fence posts near the shed with a difference of 
within 1 degree above or below 90 degrees. 
These 7 pictures were taken on October 7, 2023. 
This Light Blocking Fence was built in July, 2021. 
Please add this to the agenda. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Petrishin 



 



 









 



 

From: Michael Petrishin 
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 10:03 AM 
To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Pictures of 6 Vertically Straight Light Blocking Fence posts near the tree with a 
difference of within 1 degree above or below 90 degrees 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 



Hi Clara, 
These are all the fence posts in this area near the tree. 
These 6 pictures are proof that the 6 Light Blocking Fence posts near the tree are vertical straight in the 
ground within 1 degree above or below 90 degrees. 
These pictures were taken on October 8, 2023. 
This Light Blocking Fence was built in the spring of 2021 to block extremely bright light. 
Please include these pictures to the agenda. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Petrishin 

 



 



 



 



 



 
 



 
From: Michael Petrishin   
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 3:25 PM 
To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]5 Pictures of Neighbours Extremely Bright Light Bulbs 
Piercing into My Eyes at Night while I'm in my backyard ;Fence Posts Hammered 
into Ground to build Light Blocking Fence; 16 Page Report dated June 21, 2022 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links 
or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hi Clara, 
These pictures are of the neighbours extremely bright light bulbs which pierce into 
my eyes nearly every day during the hours of dusk, night time and early morning 
when it is dark outside. So, when the harsh direct light from the light bulb hits my 
eyes at any and every angle the direct light causes severe pain to my eyes externally 
and internally, causing me light blindness plus additional severe pain to my head, 
neck and back which forces me to lose my balance.  
This harsh direct light endangers my life plus completely interferes with my privacy 
while I am in my home and backyard. (4 pictures) 
 
1 picture of Light Blocking Fence posts hammered into the ground. 
 
Please include into the agenda my 16 page report dated June 21, 2022. This report 
has detailed information on the materials I used to build a Light Blocking Fence, my 
disabilities, news broadcast dates of high winds in Brampton and surrounding area, 
requesting By-Law for support, calling to receive support through www.brampton.ca 
residents>building permits. 
 
Please include these 5 pictures and 1 report into the agenda. 
 
I will be attending the meeting in person. I may have a community support worker 
attend the meeting with me. This is not confirmed yet. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Petrishin 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 



 


